From:

To: Local Plan
Subject: Peel Hall
Date: 08 November 2021 09:56:53

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing once again to ask you to strongly reconsider taking the above out of the local plan.

In the 36 years we have lived here we have watched our area change dramatically in noise and pollution , this
area will not sustain thousands more cars using country roads that were built before the age of the motor car.
Peel Hall is our only piece of green space and is used by the local people including ourselves for peace , mental
well being and exercise.

For the young and old living in our area Peel Hall is a vital asset.

Regards
Roger and Pauline Parr.





